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Telephone 01-636 8000 WC1E 7HU
L]
Extension ~3142
Our ref AR/SCI/IML/JS
Your ref 11 November 1982

Dear Professor Wedderburn

NURSING STUDIES

As you may have.heard, the Vice Chancellor agreed during the Summer to
" the setting up-of a University Working Party, with Professor.lLe Quesne
as Chairman, with the following Terms of Reference:

"o review the provision of MNursing Studies in the University
bearing in mind forthcoming Iastitutional changes'.

For your information I am attaching, separately, a list of the membership.

The Working Périy has now held its first meeting and has agreed that
the next step is to meet on separate occasions with those persons most’
concerned ‘with the Nursing courses at Bedford and Chelsea Colleges. At
the request of the Chairman I am, therefore, writing to say that the
Working Party very much hope that it will be possible for them to meet
yourself and teachers from Bedford College on the morning of Tussday
21 December at Senate House. = We hope, therefors, you will be zble to
bring with you such colleagues as you would consider appropriats but as
well as naturally including Dr Burton and Mrs Ferguson, the Working Party
would like the Bedford teachers to_include at least one person responsille
fogfteag?ing a subject within the basic medical sciences. pun! HOLf el
e od<e A
It is appreciated that you might well wish to meet with the Working Party
by yourself, either before or after the discussions which wounld include
the Bedford teachers. It is suggested that the meeting should start at
9.70 am and it is expected that it would be oyer by 10.15 -~ 10.30 but-it
would be helpful to our timetabling if you could let me know whether you
wish to meet the Working Party alone.

I should also be grateful if you could let me have, in time for distribution
to members before the meeting, any written information on Nursing Studies

at Bedford College which you would wish to provide and also the names of

the teachers who would be attending the meeting.

I feel I must apologise for not be<ng able to offer a choice of dates but

it has proved extremely difficult to find any times when all members of the
Working Party could meet together. I should be grateful if your secretaz-y
could confirm as soon as posalble that the date is convenient to you.

Yours sinceresly

Professor D E C Wedderburn M ﬂ)’é

Principal
Bedford College Mrs J M Longden
Faculty Officer _

Science and Engineering




WORKING PARTY ON NURSING STUDIES

MEMBERSHIP

Professor L P Le Quesne
The Middlesex Hospital

Professer T E Oppé
St Mary's HMS

Professor M H‘Day
S5t Thomas's HMS

Professor T V A Blackstone
Institute of Education

Dr ¥ Fransella
Royal Free HSM

Miss E R Parker
The London Hospital
School of RNursing

Deputy Vice Chancellor (Chairman)
Chairman of the Special Advisory
Committee in Nursing Studies

Profassor of Anatomy

Professor of Educational Agministration

Recently Reader in Clinical Psychology

Director of Nursing Studies
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